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Dates for your diary

Dance Festival for Class 1

Spring Festival (music & dance)

Easter Holiday

Bank Holiday/PTA Fun Run

Village Fete on school field

Coronation Bank Holiday

Year 6 SATs begin

24/3/23

31/3/23

3/4 – 14/4

1/5/23

7/5/23

8/5/23

9/5/23

Today, the pupils across the school took part in a variety of activities to mark World Book Day. Firstly, it 
was great to see a variety of different book character costumes worn by the children. 

We also put on display the scenes the children had created in boxes to represent a particular book. We 
were truly delighted at the response to this activity, so thank you to all the families who supported your 
child/children to make these, they looked fabulous.

During the day the children in each class have participated in book related activities, including those 
prepared for by the children in Class 3 for the 2 other classes.

This morning’s Sharing Assembly also gave us a chance to share information about Class 1 & 2’s recent 
visit to the Quentin Blake exhibition at Haverhill Museum, looking at the illustrator’s and author’s work, 
and to show off some of the non-fiction books we had purchased to support curriculum topic areas, 
following a very kind donation of £300 from an ex-pupil Tom Cannon, of Cannon Architectural Design 
Ltd.  

World Book Day, donation and Quentin Blake Trip

Stars of the Week

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:


